
July 22, 2019

Mayor and Councilors, 
City of North Vancouver

Dear Mayor and Councilors:

Re: AAA Bicycle Facilities Motion

HUB Cycling is a charitable organization working to get more people cycling, more often and making cycling 

safer and better through education, action and events. More cycling reduces greenhouse gas emissions, 

relieves traffic congestion and means healthier, happier and more connected communities.

HUB North Shore is very supportive of the joint motion from councilors McIlroy and Valente for staff to identify 

the priority AAA routes in the City and to create a phased implementation plan with associated costs.

Yours sincerely, 

Don Piercy, Heather Drugge, Erika Rathje 

Chair, HUB North Shore Committee, City of North Vancouver Liaisons
northshore@bikehub.ca  

(604) 767-1574

HUB Cycling, 312 Main Street (2nd Floor), Vancouver BC, V6A 2T2
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